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Lake County Clerk of the Board

From: Maryerlene Huffman <maryerlene@aol.com>
Sent: Monday, July 29, 2024 10:26 AM
To: Lake County Clerk of the Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Name change

Dear Clerk of the board 
Lake County Calif. 
95453 
 
 
We live at 1820 Westlake Dr. Kelseyville Calif. We bought our home and property in 1977 and have 
invested in it's beautification.  
We are Kelseyville. The leadership in this most beautiful part of Lake County is beyond any other.  
Those who volunteer for all that represents Kelseyville, are for the most part, given freely.  
The tireless efforts to move and rebuild Ely Station were Kelseyville.  
Those who established the cherished Pear Festival, Light Parade, Fork to table, 
and many more festivities welcomes all of Lake County. 
 
 
We bought in this little town all those years ago. We do not want to be inconvenienced by a name 
change. 
We find it unworthy of all that would cost, all that would inconvenience, all that would change nothing 
to better this small loving town.  
We recognize we have no power to change your minds, we have voted for the representation we are 
receiving...we are not happy 
with the efforts needing to be exercised to get our voices heard.  
 
Sincerely, Charles Maryerlene Huffman and family  


